Sharon Ferguson

From: David Creed [david.creed@browncountytx.org]
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 8:07 AM

To: sharon.ferguson@browncountytx.org

Cc: Paul Lilly; Amy Briley

Subject: VIN for surplus Dodge Charger

The VIN for the Dodge Charger mentioned in yesterday’s Commissioner’s Courtis2B3CL1CTOBHS551755. |

believe it is a 2010 Dodge Charger 4 door and is on the Sheriff’s Department vehicle list.

"Here to serve."

David Creed, LCC, CFI

Coordinator

Brown County Office of Emergency Management
325/203-3188
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